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Athens, 24th of December 2013 

 

 
Product Recall Information Notice on wine 

  
Hellenic Food Authority (EFET) has been informed through Rapid Alert System for Food and Feed 

(RASFF) about the distribution of a bottled wine of German origin, for which a risk of bottle 

breakage could be encountered due to overpressure as a result of secondary fermentation.  

 

The implicated bottled product has the trade name “J. Egberts”, bears the label “LIEBFRAUMILCH 

QbA lieblich Rhh”, in package of 0.75 lt, lot number L3318-2A81, produced by the German 

company “Zimmermann-Graeff & Müller GmbH & Co. KG” and distributed in the internal market 

by the Greek company “AB VASILOPOULOS S.A.” (in Greek: “ΑΒ ΒΑΣΙΛΟΠΟΥΛΟΣ Α.Ε.”).    

EFET requested the immediate recall/withdrawal of the implicated product by the company.  

Relevant controls are already in progress by EFET.  

Consumers who have in their possession the aforementioned product (photo is depicted below) 

are advised to avoid its use. 

 


